
 

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Room H-307      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Waterline Replacement Project for Fiscal Year 2024. 

 

The intended recipient is the Seven Springs Municipal Authority located at 290 Lagoon Lane, 

Champion, Pennsylvania 15622.  

 

The Drinking Water SRF project would replace of old, deteriorated water supply pipelines in 

Somerset County, Pennsylvania. SSMA is currently experiencing frequent water line breaks and 

significant water losses due to the difficult terrain and weather conditions. Replacing the lines with 

better materials and installation techniques will provide both environmental and financial benefits 

to the rural community. 

 

This project is a valuable use of taxpayer dollars because it will provide clean drinking water to 

residents in Somerset County and help reduce the water loss from the Laurel Hill Creek and Jones 

Run and Indian Creek watersheds. 

 

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 1452 of the 

Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Very respectfully,  

 

 

  

 

Guy Reschenthaler  

 


